
Dear Guest Lecturer,  
 
Greetings from Aarhus.  
 
On Monday 13 May at 9.30 AM (CETS/ UTC+2) we are hosting an exam webinar for you.  
 
Please use this (correct) link: AU Summer University 2024 exam webinar 
 
We will go through important information regarding the exam and some other practicalities, 
that will help you prepare for your course at AU Summer University 2024. 
 
It will take about 1-1,5 hours and there will be plenty of time to ask questions.  
 
If you are not able to attend due to time zone issues or other obligations, it will be recorded 
and available to you later. However, we strongly encourage you to join us live as this will 
allow us to have a constructive conversation about the rules and regulations regarding 
exams, grading, and feedback in Denmark (which can be complicated). 

After the exam webinar, please send the (re)exam questions to 
summeruniversityguestlecturers@au.dk with the subject “Exam questions – [name of course]”. 

You must send (re-)exam questions before 1 June 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at summeruniversityguestlecturers@au.dk. 
 
We look forward to seeing you online. 
 
Kind regards, 
The AU Summer University Team 
Troels, Tine, Tina, Inge and Kaja 
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